
 

New & Different About Class Schedule 

More Layered Classes 

Last year the evaluations showed many 

of you loved Jenell’s four-day Waltz 

class. You told us that focusing on Waltz 

for all four days really gave you more 

solid skills to take home with you. 

This year, in addition to the routine 

classes, there are several other layered 

classes: 

• Intermediate Bronze and Full Bronze “Focus on Foxtrot” 

• All Levels International Standard Waltz 

• All Levels Refine Your Rhythm 

• Bronze Viennese Waltz 

• Silver Viennese Waltz 

• All Levels Triple Two 

• All Levels Mambo 

We strongly request you let us know on the evaluations what you think about 

this approach. It is only with your honest feedback that we can, together, keep 

making camp better and better each year! 

 

Schedule Structure on Routine Classes 

You will notice that both the Silver Foxtrot Routine class and the Silver Rumba 

Routine class are offered the hour before the other three routine classes. Why? 



If you think you may want to take the Silver level class, but after the first class 

you think it may be a little too difficult for you, you can switch to another 

routine class the next hour without missing a beat! 

 

There is also an All Levels class offered at the same time as the Beginning, 

Intermediate and Full Level Bronze Routines as an alternative to folks who 

aren’t doing any of those routines.  

 

Tuesday 8:00 am Class 

Possibilities and Potentials When Creating Choreography 
with Robbie Greenwood 

 

Eight am!!! WOW! That’s early.  Right 

during breakfast? Well, since it is a 

lecture format class, you can BYOB - 

Bring Your Own Breakfast! We are 

having it in VIP/Golden Moon, right 

across the hall from the coffee stand! 

Plus, the room has tables and chairs. 

We don’t know anyone who doesn’t love 

Robbie’s choreography. In this lecture 

demonstration, he is going to share how he thinks about choreographing and 

show us examples of ways to enhance performances musically.   

The eight am class time is an experiment! Let us know whether this is a keeper 

or not! 

Nightclub Two Step 

We’ve only taught the ballroom style at previous camps. The ballroom style is 

different from the country style. We wanted to give you the opportunity to try 

either, so this summer we are offering them both. Let us know what you think. 

Is offering it both ways helpful or is it confusing? For next year, how would you 

suggest it be handled?  

Two New Styles 

For the first time ever, we are offering an Argentine Tango class and a 

Schottische class. Think of these as a fun opportunity to sample something 



new. They are, of course, optional, as are all the classes. But, as always, if you 

especially enjoy one or both of these styles, be sure to let us know. 

If you have any questions, please e-mail Rubye Del Harden, our Camp 

Director at rubyedel@gmail.com. She loves to answer camp questions! 
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